NOTICE

EARLY CLOSURE

Closing at 12 noon on
Friday, July 12

Bermuda Cablevision wishes to inform its valued
customers that its offices will close at 12 noon on
Friday July 12, in order to accommodate a company
function.

Normal business hours will resume at 10 AM on
Saturday July 13. Emergency services remain
available by calling 292-5544.

Thank you for
your understanding.
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